
Comment for planning application
6/2019/1370/MAJ
Application Number 6/2019/1370/MAJ

Location Land to the east of Firs Wood Close, Northaw

Proposal Erection of 26 dwellings and associated access

Case Officer Mr William Myers  

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Sirs/Madam It is my opinion that this application is in total contravention to all aspects
of "Green Belt' policy both nationally and locally. In addition to which concerns for the
natural habitat afforded by this land for local wildlife which we have the pleasure of
witnessing on a daily basis. Firs Wood Close is neither served by public transport or indeed
even public footpath to local amenities. There is no Street lighting on Coopers Lane Road (
which is the only means of access to Firs Wood Close ), given this and the fact that the lane
is rated by highways at 'The National Speed Limit' ( 60 mph. for single carriageway ) the risk
to pedestrians using the road as a walkway can only by viewed as beyond dangerous...!!!
Statistics show there have been numerous serious accidents involving cars to the
entrance/exit to the Oshwal Centre adjacent to the proposed site resulting in road closure.
There is zero infrastructure for such development.
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